
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 3 Parents and Guardians, 
 
As the end of the year draws closer, we would like to take this opportunity to provide 
further information regarding a key element of 21st Century learning for our Liwara 
students. 2019 heralded the implementation of the BYOD (Bring Your Own Device) program 
in Year 4. This year we have successfully implemented the BYOD approach for Year 4 
students and have provided the necessary support and infrastructure for students to use 
their owned technology effectively. 
 
Digital Technologies and Design and Technologies are mandatory under the Western 
Australian Curriculum. It is very important for Liwara’s 2020 Year 4 students, to bring in a 
device which is explicitly authorised as part of their back to school supplies. 
 
We invite all parents of Liwara’s this year’s Year Three students, to attend the parent 
information meeting which will be held on Tuesday September 24th at 5.00pm in the Year 4 
classrooms.  
 
The Liwara 2020 BYOD Program Handbook has been attached for your information. The 
handbook details a brief of the program, as well as many frequently asked questions. 
 
We request that all parents complete the digital form after reading through the 2020 BYOD 
Program Handbook. Parents can log questions about BYOD prior to the information evening, 
using the digital form link below. We shall seek to answer these queries, if possible, during 
next Tuesday’s meeting. 
 
https://goo.gl/eqS44n 
 
 
We look forward to your prompt response and appreciate your support in your child’s 
future digital learning at Liwara Catholic Primary School. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Mrs Andrea Millar 
ICT Team and Classroom Teachers 
 
 


